Cover Letter
To,


The Chief Editor 


IJDB.
Subject:  Submission of Original Research Article.
Respected Sir,

I am sending you my manuscript entitled “Ontogenic Variation of ß-Glucuronidase in the Liver and Intestine of Labeo rohita” for publishing in your renowned journal.  I read the information for authors.  This paper has not been sent anywhere for publication.  I hope you will accept my paper for the publication and oblige.

Thanking you!
Sincerely Yours,

Dr. Arun M. Chilke,

Division of Toxicology and Biomonitoring,

Department of Zoology,

Shree Shivaji Arts, Commerce and Science College, 

Rajura-442905 (India)

Email: achilke.2011@rediffmail.com
Cell No.:  9960310377.
